DATE

The Honorable FIRST NAME LAST NAME
Oklahoma Senate/Oklahoma House of Representatives
2300 N. Lincoln Blvd.
Oklahoma City, OK 73105

Dear SENATOR/REPRESENTATIVE LAST NAME:

As YOUR TITLE of YOUR ORGANIZATION, I want to express my deepest appreciation for the $10 million investment of state American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds for the rebuilding of Oklahoma’s arts and cultural sector. My organization is one of nearly 200 across the state awarded Oklahoma Arts Sector ARPA Grant funding by the Oklahoma Arts Council and their regional partners, Allied Arts OKC and Arts Alliance Tulsa, made possible through the investment.

As a result of this transformational funding, our organization will DETAIL HOW YOUR ORGANIZATION WILL USE THE FUNDING—HIRE STAFF, EXPAND PROGRAMMING, CONTRACT WITH CONSULTANTS, ETC. We are one of many examples of how ARPA is creating jobs in our sector and bolstering arts and cultural organizations for a more resilient future.

The work to rebuild from the pandemic continues, but because of the commitment of state leaders like you, organizations like ours are in a much better position to continue serving the economic, quality of life, and educational needs of Oklahoma communities. 

On behalf of our organization, thank you for your support. 

Sincerely,



YOUR NAME
YOUR SIGNATURE


